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Penwith Deanery News 

December 2022 Update 

Welcome 

Welcome to this second edition of the Penwith Deanery 
Implementation Team News. The Deanery Implementation Team has 
met twice in 2022 and will be meeting monthly in the New Year to 
implement the deanery’s plan. After each meeting we will be 
producing this monthly newsletter which will go out to all Clergy, 
Church Wardens, and PCC Secretaries to distribute to parishes via 
parish mailings. Feel free to produce paper copies where necessary. 
In January we will also distribute a FAQ document helping outline 
some of the next steps we might take as a deanery, as well as a 
summary of the deanery plan and our priorities for 2023. 

Project Support Officer Update 

We are very pleased that Daniel Mantell-Roberts has been offered to 
the deanery as a project support officer to help implement the 
Deanery Plan. Daniel’s role is to be a flexible resource for the 
deanery, helping with the more formal aspects of project planning 
and change management. Daniel will be known to some of you 
through his ‘Generous Giving Advisor’ work and his wider involvement 
with groups such as Transformation Cornwall and the Cornwall 
Independent Poverty Forum. 

Deanery Implementation Team Update 

Thank you to all in the Deanery who put themselves forward for the 
Deanery’s Implementation Team. In the New Year a core team will 
be established from the wider team, with other members and sub-
groups supporting the work of implementing the deanery’s plan. The 
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team will be meeting next on Jan 17th and thereafter on a monthly 
basis. 

This wider group membership now consists of:  

• Ven. Paul Bryer (Interim Chair) 
• Eryl Williams (Lay Chair) 
• Daniel Mantell-Roberts (Project Support Officer) 
• Rev Nicholas Widdows  
• Rev Karsten Wedgewood  
• Caroline Amos  
• Daniel Garside  
• Fionna Vinnicombe 
• Linda Rudge 

Appointments 

Rural Dean and Incumbent for Madron and Gulval.  

Please do continue to pray for the appointment of the Penwith Rural 
Dean and incumbent of Madron and Gulval. The post will be 
advertised again in January with interviews on the 14th of February.  

Land’s End House for Duty Post.  

The deanery plan includes a House for Duty position in what will be 
the new Land’s End benefice, including the existing Penwith Pilgrims 
grouping. Transitions work to recruit a house for duty priest to the 
benefice was formally started on the 13th of December. Please pray 
for all those involved in drafting the profile and that the right 
candidate will be identified for the post. 

Please Pray  

• For the Deanery Implementation Team – for the members and 
work of the team. 
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• For the Appointment process of the Rural Dean and incumbent 
of Madron and Gulval. 
 

• For the Team from the proposed new Land’s End Benefice as 
they begin work on a profile for a house for duty priest 
 

If you have any questions or ideas do get in touch with Archdeacon 
Paul: archdeacons@truro.anglican.org  


